
YESLAW and COURT REPORTER COORDINATOR CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

 

The California Code of Civil Procedure 271 requires all California Superior Courts to transition to 

electronic court reporter transcripts compliant with the court requirements (California Rules of Court 

8.144 and local rules) by January 1, 2023.  The Solano County Superior Court requires the use of the 

YesLaw service to enable court reporters to produce compliant transcripts and transmit their transcripts 

electronically to the court.  The YesLaw software imports a TEXT or ASCII transcript file exported from a 

reporter’s CAT software, creates a compliant electronic transcript, and uploads the transcript file to the 

Solano Courts via the Internet.  The transcript must be uploaded by the court reporter who prepared the 

transcript. 

To obtain the YesLaw software and to receive training for its use, contact YesLaw (part of Stenograph, 

L.L.C.) by email at support@yeslaw.net or by phone at 800-910-5009 to sign up for the YesLaw 

service.  Inform YesLaw that you will be utilizing the service to upload transcripts to the Solano Superior 

Court so that YesLaw provides you the necessary configuration files for the Solano Courts.  Or if you are 

already a YesLaw software user, contact YesLaw for the necessary load file for the Solano Courts.   

The Solano Superior Court does have additional court transcript requirements.  Please thoroughly 

review the documents entitled “Minimum Transcript Format Standards” and “YesLaw Uploading and 

Publishing,” which you will find posted on the Court’s website or may obtain by contacting Solano 

County’s Court Reporter Coordinator, Reyes Hunter, at rhunter@solano.courts.ca.gov or (707)207-7557. 
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